

Shenley Academy & Sixth Form, Shenley Lane, Birmingham, B29 4HE

T: 0121 464 5191 F: 0121 464 3711

E: shenley.enquiry@E-ACT.org.uk
W: www.shenleyacademy.E-ACT.org.uk

Headteacher: Dr. J Bartlett - NPQH, PGCE, D.Phil, M.Chem Specialisms: Mathematics

ESM/GBE 19<sup>th</sup> July 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

## **YEAR 11 RESULTS DAY 2023**

GCSE Results day this year will be on **Thursday August 24<sup>th</sup> 2023**, and students will be able to collect their results between **9 – 11 am**.

Students should enter through the main gate and then walk up the path and enter the school via the main entrance, once inside they should then make their way to the Sports Hall. Results envelopes will be issued in the canteen by Shenley Academy staff. Please ensure that all students attend with details of their intended destination for September 2023.

Once they have received their results envelope they will have two options:

- 1. They can take their results away and open them off site, preferably at home with family. If academic or careers support is needed after the results have been opened students should contact shenleyenquiry@e-act.org.uk.
- 2. They can open their results in the Sports Hall with the support of members of the Shenley Academy teaching staff and members of the school's senior leadership team.

If your child wishes to have someone else collect their results, we require either a signed letter or they can email Mr Wiredu, our exams officer at Paul.Wiredu@she.e-act.org.uk, nominating someone to collect the results on their behalf. If your child or a nominated person are unable to collect their results then we can arrange for results to be emailed to your child's email address. Please email Paul.Wiredu@she.e-act.org.uk if you would like to receive your results via email. The results will be password protected, this password will be communicated separately.

**Yours Sincerely** 

Mrs E Housden Deputy Headteacher





















